NOTICE

It has come to the attention of the BOD that the invoices for the next fiscal year, 2021-2022 were emailed and received prior to some landowners receiving the notice of annual meeting via snail mail. This has caused some confusion as to what this new, higher invoice amount was all about. The higher amount is explained in the notice of annual meeting, but here is a short explanation:

The BOD had significant discussions about raising the annual maintenance fees in order to complete more road work. Ultimately the BOD decided to raise the dues by $150/year for each lot to a total of $500/year. The invoice dated June 16, 2021 shows the amount due for the semi annual maintenance fees, July-Dec 2021. This amount is $250 every six months. This is applied to the 2021-2022 fiscal year which runs July 1, 2021 to June 30, 2022. As always, you are welcome to pay the full amount in the first billing. 

We are sorry for the confusion in regards to receiving the invoice prior to the notice of annual meeting and the explanation of the increase in dues. Please come to the annual meeting if you have questions regarding anything in the notice.

Thank you, 

The BOD of YRRLC
